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Easter Raffle/Easter Chicks 
A huge thank you to all those who took part 
in purchasing an Easter Chick or getting a Raffle ticket. We raised 
an astonishing £606.25, which is a great contribution to the FOB 

funds. 
 
 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Film Night     
 
This year we have decided to arrange a film night. This will be held on Wednesday 14th 
June 3.30pm-5.30pm. The children have four films to choose from. These are: 

 Charlie and the Chocolate Factory - PG 
 Matilda the Musical  - PG  
 Disney’s James and the Giant Peach - PG 
 Disney’s BFG – PG  

 
The price per ticket will be £4.00 per child or £3.00 per child if a sibling is going too. The 
ticket includes a slice of cheese and tomato pizza and a drink. 
 
Please follow the link below to book your child/s place at this event. Please complete one 
form for each child and send payment to school in a named envelope. Please note that your 
child’s place will only be confirmed once payment has been made. Places must be booked 
and paid for by Tuesday 6th June. Children can be collected at 5.30pm from their usual 
collection points.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/q1PBUhFf1W 
 
The money raised will be going towards school trips and other fun activities for the children. 
 

 

  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/q1PBUhFf1W


 
Summer Fayre 
 
 
Last year, our school fete was very successful. The money we raised allowed the pupils to 
go on school trips, year six to have their leaver’s events and for the 
school to have the opportunity, to have their musical production. 
 
This year, the grand Balliol Summer Fayre will take place on Friday 
23rd June 2023 1pm-5pm. This is an event that has always been an 
amazing, fun-filled day which children and adults have enjoyed! 
 
This year it will be Roald Dahl themed and we are in need of your help if it is to be as 
successful as we would like.         

 
We need the following donations: 

- Tombola prizes 
- Small, clean, empty bottles with lids of various sizes with labels completely 

removed 
- Second hand books (good condition) 
- Soft animal toys (clean and in good condition with no small parts falling off or 

missing) 
- Cakes for the refreshment stall 
- Raffle prizes 

 
If you know of any businesses who are willing to donate a raffle prize or if 
you can help run a stall, even for an hour, please let us know. 
 

Further information regarding the day, prizes that can be won and how to purchase raffle 
tickets will follow shortly. 
 
Please do let us know if you are able to help in any way. We are still very short of 
volunteers and need to build our team if we are to continue to run these events.  

 
Many thanks Friends of Balliol PTA  

 

 

 


